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ATTACHMENT 2
April 25, 2018
The Honorable Joe McDermott

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:

This letter transmits the 2018 annual update of the Strategic Information Technology Plan (SITP) 2016-2019, as required by King County Code 2A.380.200 (B).   

The 2018 update of the SITP 2016-2019 discusses progress made as of December 31, 2017, in accomplishing the objectives set forth in the plan. The SITP 2016–2019 and its 2018 update both align with King County’s Strategic Plan, directly contributing to its “Efficient, Accountable Regional and Local Government” goal.  

The 2018 update reports on 20 measurements. Out of the 20 measurements, 14 are assessed as “on track,” three as “being watched” (i.e., making progress but not meeting the targets), and another three as “being defined.” Four measurements have been dropped or are being replaced. Appendix A provides more information on each measurement. 
The 2018 update is estimated to have taken 150 staff hours to produce, costing $15,000. The estimated printing cost for this report is $50.

If you have any questions, please contact Ann Moses, Performance Management Program Manager at King County Information Technology, at 206-263-7949.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff




  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council


Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget

Tanya Hannah, Director and Chief Information Officer, King County Information   

Technology (KCIT)
Ann Moses, Performance Management Program Manager, KCIT
